Lovell, Sarah Taylor

From: Humlicek, John

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 5:15 PM

To: Lovell, Sarah Taylor

Subject: Orchard Downs Multifunctional Landscape Proposal

Professor Lovell:

This is to indicate support on behalf of University Housing for the Orchard Downs Multifunctional Landscape Proposal
which you and your students are submitting to the Student Sustainability Committee for funding support. Should
funding for this proposal be approved, there are additional levels of support and approval that this proposal will need in
order to become reality. | will work with Facilities & Services to determine how this project should be executed;
whether through in-house labor, potential for student labor, or contractor services. | believe for this project to move
forward following funding support from the SSC, that we should consider taking it to the CCRC (Chancellor’s Capital
Review Committee) for approval. |indicate as such because the area proposed for this project, while “maintained” by
University Housing, represents an entrance point to the University. Furthermore, while not in our long term plans for
any development, the University may have plans in the future regarding this area of land. Thus the support indicated as
noted above should be considered an initial step in bringing this proposal to reality.

If you have questions, please let me know.

Regards

ol Funlicel

John Humlicek

Associate Director of Housing for Facilities
University Housing

University of Illinois Urbana Champaign

1203 South Fourth Street

Champaign, IL 61820

217-714-0638 cell
217-244-3015 office

Humlicek@illinois.edu

"Under the lllinois Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), any written communication to or from University employees regarding
University business is a public record and may be subject to public disclosure."



